
From: Marisa Novara <Marisa.Novara@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 2:58 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: gift 
 
Hello Steve, 
On Thursday Feb 21 I received a gift from Lawndale Christian Development Corporation. It is a brick with 
a plaque thanking the Dept of Housing for its support of Lazarus Apartments. It will be displayed in my 
office or the Project Manager for this deal, Kara Breems. 
Thank you! 
 
Marisa Novara 
Commissioner 
Department of Housing, City of Chicago 
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